
WHEN WHAT 

Project Summary 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
Ladera Ranch and       
Antonio Parkway South       
 

Road Grinding  
and Resurfacing 

OC Public Works (OCPW) will complete a “grind and overlay” road resurfacing project along the 

southern portion of Antonio Parkway (beginning a quarter-mile south of Covenant Hills Drive down to 

Ortega Highway) and on Daisy Street in the Ladera Ranch area of unincorporated Orange County.  

Access to residences and businesses may be limited during working hours, depending on the  location 

of the work.  

Construction activity will include grinding and    
paving on Antonio Parkway and Daisy Street, 
adjusting various utilities, seal coating with 
polymers, and reestablishing traffic striping, 
pavement markings and raised pavement markers 
within Ladera Ranch, an unincorporated area of 
the County of Orange. 

Additional notice will be provided 72-hours prior to 
work via door hangers and “No Parking” signs.  

CONTACT  

INFO 

Michael Estrada, Supervising Construction Inspector (714) 719-1679 

Paul Weaver, Construction Inspector (714) 719-1742 

ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

August 1, 2022 — September 2022 

Working Hours 

Monday — Friday 

☾   Overnight on Antonio Parkway: 7 p.m. — 5 a.m. 

  Daytime on Daisy Street: 7 a.m. — 4 p.m.  

The construction schedule is tentative and subject to change due to weather 

and other factors.  

Note: There is a concurrent OCPW “grind and overlay” project approximately 

three miles north beginning south of Oso Parkway and extending two miles north 

along Antonio Parkway. For more information, visit ocpublicworks.com/news. 

Para ver este documento en español, visite...          Muốn xem văn kiện này bằng tiếng Việt, xin bấm vào ...            

要查看此告示之中文版，請登入 ...           이 문서를 한국어로 보고 싶다면 …           ocpublicworks.com/news  

ocpublicworks 

DAISY STREET 
AND 

Rancho Mission Viejo  Ladera Ranch 

WHERE  

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ocgov.com%2Fnews&data=04%7C01%7CJennifer.Ayari%40ocpw.ocgov.com%7C191630f2475041c7316f08da16919e06%7Ce4449a56cd3d40baae3225a63deaab3b%7C0%7C0%7C637847111913519252%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ocgov.com%2Fnews&data=04%7C01%7CJennifer.Ayari%40ocpw.ocgov.com%7C191630f2475041c7316f08da16919e06%7Ce4449a56cd3d40baae3225a63deaab3b%7C0%7C0%7C637847111913519252%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ocgov.com%2Fnews&data=04%7C01%7CJennifer.Ayari%40ocpw.ocgov.com%7C191630f2475041c7316f08da16919e06%7Ce4449a56cd3d40baae3225a63deaab3b%7C0%7C0%7C637847111913519252%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ

